
 

Implementing the New SLD Criteria: 

Guidance for Special Education Staff 

February 24
th

, 2011 
8:30-4:00 

 
At the 

Professional Development Center (PDC)* 
located at Bliss 

1900 Polk Street 
Stevens Point, WI 54481 

 

Special education staff will learn about 

the Common Core Standards and their 

relevance to IEP goal writing.  Participants 

will also learn how to write measurable 

goals utilizing curriculum based measures 

(cbm).  Training will be provided on how to 

administer and score cbm as well as how to 

interpret progress monitoring data in 

accordance with the new SLD criteria.  

Finally, accessing general education 

curriculum and differentiation will be 

discussed. 

 

 

 
Registration fee: 
$55 for participants 
registering before Feb. 4th/ 
$75 after Feb. 5th,  
(Includes continental breakfast and snack) 

 
 
 
To Register, log on to: 
http://www.myquickreg.com/  
 
 
 
Who should attend:   
Special Education Teachers,  
Paraprofessionals, School 
Psychologists,  Directors 
 
 
 
Registration questions? 
Contact Jo Ann Senzig at  
(608) 742-8814, ext. 272,  
or email: 
senzigj@cesa5.k12.wi.us 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*From I-39 S, take exit 156 and turn left. As you enter Bliss, 

the PDC is located on your right. 

 

Teaching Standards 3, 8 
Pupil Service Standard 3 
Administrator Standard 3 
SPP Indicator 10 

mailto:senzigj@cesa5.k12.wi.us

